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Date: 22/10/2024 

Notice	

	
Reference:	Advertisement	No.	Rectt./02/Non‐Teaching/2024,	dated	03/09/2024.	

	
It is hereby intimated that due to the expected landfall of cyclone "Dana" between  

24th night and 25th morning of October 2024 in Odisha and its associated weather disruptions, 
the screening test and interview for the post of Superintending Engineer (Civil) scheduled on  
25th and 26th October 2024 has been	POSTPONED	until	further	notice.  

The new date for the recruitment process will be intimated in due course. You are advised 
to visit the Institute website regularly for further updates.	

 

Sd/‐	
Registrar	

	

	


